
Thank you for your work for our state!  I oppose this bill though as it seems to endorse a make up of a Public board with many 
citizens not being represented.  I have a house on the river with a dock and enjoy paddling and have a son who is a rower with a 
local club.  I also enjoy power boating and I see the deck being seriously stacked against these users in this proposed make up.  
Already I feel as though the individuals on the board aren’t listening to all the stakeholders.  I would love to be on the board and 
have input but in this scenario I don’t see a way my stake would be represented.  Thanks for your attention to this matter.  


